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1. Graduation activities are this week. Senior Banquet and Awards Night are Tuesday and 
graduation ceremonies are Sunday, May 21 at 2 pm. The staff is also hosting a breakfast 
for seniors on Wednesday before commencement rehearsal.  Please help us celebrate 
with our students-- we are so proud! 

2. Students in grade 9-11 will be taking semester finals on a 2 day schedule on May 30 and 
31. Seniors are taking finals today and Tuesday. 

3. Iowa assessment scores have been returned.  I have attached both the data sheets from 
grade level groups and the comparison sheets to my report.  We did still have a dip with 
11th grade but not like the last two years. I will speak about these tonight. 

4. I was not able to get into PBL world in June in Napa Valley but I am now signed up to go 
to a similar session in Eden Prairie at the same time.  This will serve as the spring board 
for all of our PBL PD next year as we transition to the project based learning I discussed 
last month. 

5. Karen Kayser-Kemp and Jeannie Pfaffle took a trip to Chanhassen Schools last week; I 
was unable to attend. They saw some aspects of a flex scheduling system that I would 
like us to look at in the future.  I will be making a visit with more staff in the fall. 

6. Summer School will be run in one session this year, from 8 am to 2 pm each day during 
June. The intent for summer school is credit recovery for students who may have been 
unsuccessful in a class this year. 

7. All students have registered and a master schedule in in progress. This is a working draft 
all summer as students make many changes as the summer moves along. Mrs. Kipp 
and I will respond to student schedule need until August.  We do have accurate numbers 
for courses but spend much time balancing class loads. 


